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The Mercer County Sheriff’s Office has been informed that there is a
rumor circulating in the Fort Recovery area about a hazing incident that

allegedly occurred in Findlay, OH several years ago.

In 2007, the information that was received by the Mercer County Sheriff’s
Office regarding this rumor was turned over to the Hancock County
Sherift’s Office. The alleged victims have never confirmed the hazing
incident to the Mercer County Sheriff’s Office or the Hancock County
Sherifl’s Office. If there are actual victims of this incident who wish to
report it now, the Mercer County Sherift’s Office encourages them to
report the incident to the law enforcement agency in the jurisdiction where

the incident occurred.

The Mercer County Sheriff’s Office would like to remind citizens, that
anytime our office receives information about a possible crime in another
jurisdiction, the information is turned over to the Sheriff’s Office with

jurisdiction.
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